## FEDERAL RESERVE BOARD

## WASHINGTON

ADDRESS OFFICIAL CORRESPONDENCE TO THE FEDERAL RESERVE BOARD

X-9412

January 4, 1936.

Dear Sir:

The Board is in receipt of a letter from Dr. H. S. Cumming, Surgeon General of the United States Public Health Service, asking that the Board and the Federal Reserve banks cooperate with the Public Health Service in an Occupational Morbidity and Mortality Study being conducted by it.

It is understood that a representative of the Public Health Service engaged in this study will call at your bank to obtain certain information regarding its personnel, and the Board will appreciate your cooperating with him in the study. Any information made available to the Public Health Service will not be published separately as coming from your bank but will be combined with other similar data so that the identity of the institution from which specific information is obtained will not be disclosed.

Very truly yours,

Chester Morrill, Secretary.

hester Morriel

TO ALL GOVERNORS EXCEPT AT ATLANTA